
Attention Committee Chairs: 
Budget Requests Due Sunday, December 15th

Christmas Eve Worship 
5:00 pm on December 24, 2024

Live Nativity Drive-Thru 
Sunday, December 8th, from 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Looking ahead!
-Annual Meeting January 26th at 10:00 am

Would you like to honor a loved one this Christmas? 
Poinsettia forms will be available soon! 

Due Sunday, December 15th

Notes from the pastor

Highlights

Pastor Lily Brellenthin  |  (262) 812-3064  |  pastorlily@felcwalworth.com

In December we start our season of Advent, the beginning of the church liturgical year. We settle in and await the
coming of our savior in the innocence of a little baby at Christmas. We start to reflect on 2024 and look in
anticipation to 2025.

During November we heard from members of the church council in "temple talks" at the beginning of worship.
They shared about our financial situation and why they give to this ministry. We then had many people pledge
their tithing amounts looking forward.

So let us ponder together: what keeps you coming back? Why do you give money to Faith? Why do you support
this church with your time and talents? What is church for you? What is most meaningful in 
your experience of this church? And if you feel called, share this with another person or with me.

These might seem like big questions, but we need to keep asking them as we seriously look into 
the future of this congregation. What will the church, this church and Christianity look like in 
the next few years? I hope that Jesus is present, I hope that you are present, I hope that 
communities still gather in the name of radical love of neighbor. God is good.


